
 

OFFICIAL 

Item 7 - Crossing Facilities Strategy 
 
Written response to questions 
 
Response provided by Richard Hibbert – Head of Strategic Transport & 
Parking 
 
Currently, there are 14 School Crossing Patrol sites within Cheshire East borough. 11 
of these are staffed and 3 are unfilled (held vacant). 
 
The budget for the crossing patrol service in 2024/25 is £63,700. 
 
Funding comes from the Childrens and Families service, as part of the Council’s 
expenditure on home-to-school travel. 
 
School Crossing Patrols are provided by ANSA, working on behalf of the 
Council.  Further details are available on their website: School Crossing Patrol Service 
(ansa.co.uk) 
 
 

https://www.ansa.co.uk/ansa-transport/school-crossing-patrol-service.aspx
https://www.ansa.co.uk/ansa-transport/school-crossing-patrol-service.aspx

